
Dear Bermuda Greens Residents, 
 
On Tuesday, June 10th, beginning at 12:30PM, R3 Inspections will 
be on property taking exterior pictures to complete updated wind 
mitigation inspections for the community. 
Thank you for your attention and patience as these exterior 
inspections are completed. 
 
Sara Catlett, CAM  
 
June 5, 2025 
 


